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Dear Pastor and Praying Friends,

“For unto you is born this day in the city of David a Saviour, which is Christ the
Lord.” What a joyous time of year when we reflect upon our Saviour’s birth!

We certainly enjoyed having our family here for thanksgiving this year! It has
been 16 years since Jason and his family have been at home for Thanksgiving. We had
a great time with them, and needless to say we ate way to much!

As we reflect back over 2022, at Macedonia World Baptist Missions, we have
seen a lot accomplished for the Lord. The Georgia Youth Fellowship met in the
Heritage Building in April, the Missions Youth Conference with over 100 in attendance
was in June: Our missionary orientation weeks both at the Home office and the Western
USA were in June and July. Also, our Labourers Together Conference was held in
September, and we also had two Deputation Assistance Training Classes held at the
home office. Praise the Lord for these opportunities that we have had to serve and help
at Macedonia. Along with this, the Lord protected us as we traveled thousands of miles
preaching. We look forward to what the Lord has in store for us in 2023!

We are thankful for meetings in Georgia, Maine, and North Carolina since our

last prayer letter. Please pray for us as we begin the time of year when we start 1099°s

and all that it entails for the missionaries. It will be a busy time for us through the first
part of the year.

We are grateful for all of you, our faithful supporters and prayer partners, and all
you have done for us this year. We appreciate all the Christmas cards and gifts we have
received. We look forward to the work that the Lord has for us as we enter a new year.

We wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

In His Service,

Dean and Karen Hamby

WORLD BAPTIST




